
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Training Day 
 
3rd November 2021 

 
 

  
Dear Parent/Carer 

Training Day and Early School Closure   
  
I write to remind you that we have a Training Day taking place on Friday 26th November 2021 
when the school will be closed to all pupils, which is already on the school calendar.    
In addition, I am designating the afternoon of Thursday 25th November 2021 as 
a half staff training day as well.  The Sixth Form Open Evening will continue to take place 
on Thursday 25th November between 6-8pm.   
Details can be found here: https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/sixth-form/  
  
You may be aware that it is intended for external examinations to go ahead this academic 
year after two consecutive years of Centre Assessed Grades and Teacher Assessed 
Grades.  This year, schools may be required to submit Teacher Assessed Grades to inform the 
awarded grades for pupils should any interruptions occur during the exam period. The early 
closure will assist to ensure a robust and accurate system can be followed as the mock 
examinations will inform the grades submitted.   
  
On Thursday 25th November 2021,   
Years 7, 11, 12 & 13 will leave the school site at 12.35pm  
and Years 8, 9 & 10 will leave the school site at 12.40pm  
  
The school buses (705, 788 & 881) have been arranged so that if your child catches one of 
these buses, they will be able to do so at an earlier time.  Buses will depart between 
12.45pm and 12.50pm   
  
Any pupil in receipt of free school meals can collect a packed lunch from the Bistro before 
they leave school.  Please complete the following form to indicate that your child will require 
a packed lunch https://bit.ly/3EEILfy   
  
Thank you for your continued support.   
  
Yours sincerely 

  

   

  
Ms L Draycott  
Headteacher 
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